KIBABII UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Internal Memo

From: Registrar, AA

Date: 12th March, 2024

To: ALL STUDENTS

Ref: KIBU/ACA/RAA/CORR.128/VOL.1

SUBJECT: ERP SYSTEM RE-OPENING FOR ALL STUDENTS
REGISTRATION OF UNITS (2ND SEMESTER 2023/2024
ACADEMIC YEAR)

The above subject matter refers.

This is to inform you that the ERP System will be opened between 25th March, 2024 to 1st April, 2024 to allow late reporting, registration and printing of Examination Cards in readiness for examinations by all students who have completed payment of the required fees.

Kindly be guided accordingly.

Thank you.

Sr. Dr. Jacklyne Okello Alari

REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Copy to:

Vice Chancellor

Ag. Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)

All Deans
All CoDs

JOA/lm

